Notice of Public Hearing

Northeast Kansas Area Agency on Aging, representing Atchison, Brown, Doniphan, Jackson, Marshall, Nemaha, and Washington counties, will hold a public hearing concerning Fiscal Year 2024 budget on Wednesday, August 23, 2023, at 10:00 a.m., at the Northeast Kansas Area Agency on Aging office, 1803 Oregon Street, Hiawatha, KS.
The public is encouraged to hear and present comments. Written comments from those unable to attend the meeting must be received by Tuesday, August 22, 2023 at the Northeast Kansas Area Agency on Aging office, 1803 Oregon Street, Hiawatha, KS. Persons interested in presenting testimony may do so by mail or by calling 785-742-7152 or 800-883-2549. Questions concerning the hearing may be directed to Karen Wilson, Executive Director.

The Northeast Kansas Area Agency on Aging is soliciting bids for in-home services, nutrition services and legal services. If you are interested in providing these services, please contact Karen Wilson, Executive Director. Northeast Kansas Area Agency on Aging does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, or handicap. If you feel you have been discriminated by Northeast Kansas Area Agency on Aging, you have the right to file a complaint with this Agency.
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